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Greetings:

We are excited to announce that the 2017 NAMVBC Fall Conference will be held in 
Alexandria, Virginia, just outside of Washington DC, September 6-9, 2017 at
 


The Embassy Suites Old Town
Based on the record attendance and responses from the 2016 Denver Conference, we anticipate that 2017 meeting will again be filled with an outstanding group of speakers and participants.  NAMVBC provides a great opportunity to interact with many national and international leaders in the motor vehicle industry who provide valuable information and insight.  The agenda committee will be working diligently to ensure we have plenty of timely topics and speakers. 
The conference will begin with a Welcome Reception on the evening of Wednesday September 6th. Thursday and Friday will be full days of speakers and presentations. The conference will conclude at noon on Saturday September 9 following our annual informal round-table discussion about current issues in the motor vehicle industry around the country.

Your registration will include all of the meetings/presentations, the Welcome Reception, 3 breakfasts, 2 lunches, Thursday night dinner, and a Friday night Washington Nationals baseball game (limited number of tickets available).
Register NOW!!  Here is how:

1) Mail your registration form along with your check, or email your form along with your credit card information, to NAMVBC, Roy Dockum, Treasurer, at the Oklahoma address/email on the form.

2) Reserve your room by using this direct internet booking link to the Embassy Suites , or cut and paste the link at the bottom of this letter. NAMVBC has negotiated a limited block of rooms at a group rate of $239 per night for attendees. Based on availability, the same rates are being offered up to 3 days before and/or after the conference. If you prefer to call the hotel for reservations, make sure to mention that you are a NAMVBC attendee, group code NAB for the $239 rate.  The special NAMVBC rates are only available until our allotment is sold out, or until August 6, whichever comes first.

3) Make your travel arrangements. The closest airport is Reagan National (DCA)
Whether you are a regular attendee or have never attended an NAMVBC event, do not miss this conference – make your plans to attend now!
If you are a regulator, and are not able to attend due to your state’s financial travel restrictions, NAMVBC has some scholarship funds available.  For information, contact Roy Dockum, Treasurer.

We look forward to seeing you in September in beautiful Old Town Alexandria!

Bill Brennan


Roy Dockum
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405-607-8227x102 ______________________________________________________________________
Booking Link to: The Embassy Suites Alexandria Old Town:
http://embassysuites.hilton.com/en/es/groups/personalized/W/WASOTES-NAB-20170905/index.jhtml?WT.mc_id=POG 
__________________________________________________________________
